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Class Cake Sales 

It is the turn of Milky Way Class this Friday. Milky Way Class 

parents/carers are asked to bake or buy cupcakes, biscuits, 

flapjacks etc for sale with all money raised being used by the 

class teachers to buy extra toys and treats for use in golden 

time. If you can help pack the cakes on Friday morning from 

9am in the Community Room please let Mrs Frost know (it 

takes about 30 minutes). The next cake sale will be Galaxy 

Class on 12th November.

Christmas Card update
If you ordered Christmas Cards from Xmas 4 Schools then these will hopefully be with you this week as the printers have 

notified us that they have been despatched. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺, VSA

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA

Email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Raise money for the VSA while doing 

your Christmas Shopping!

If you are shopping online in the run up to Christmas 

you can use The Giving Machine to raise money for our 

school. Sign up, choose Vallis First School as your 

cause and a percentage of your total spend at a wide 

range of retailers is paid to the school as commission.

Find out more at The Giving Machine.

Firework Safety Poster Competition 

winners

Thank you to everyone who took part in the firework 

safety competition over half term – the winners were 

Jack in KS2, Edgar in KS1 and Sonny in EYFS. 

Congratulations to you all and look out for your poster 

around the school this week.

Christmas raffle prize donations 

If you have any links to local businesses and can 

arrange/donate any vouchers, raffle prizes or similar for our 

Christmas Raffle at the end of the month, please let us know 

via our email or Facebook page (details below).

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/

